
 
Joyce L. Connery, Chair 
 
Thomas A. Summers, Vice Chair 
 
Jessie H. Roberson  
 

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES 
SAFETY BOARD 

 

Washington, DC 20004-2901 
 

 
 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
July 17, 2023 
Contact: Tara Tadlock 
(202) 694-7176 
        

PRESS RELEASE 
 

DNFSB Statement on President Biden’s nomination of Dr. Patricia Lee as a 
member of the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 

  
WASHINGTON, D.C. – The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board issued the 
following statement regarding President Joseph Biden’s nomination of Dr. Patricia 
Lee as a member of the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board: 
 
“The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board welcomes President Biden’s 
nomination of Dr. Patricia Lee to serve on the Board.  Her expertise with defense 
nuclear facilities will be a great addition to the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety 
Board.  . 
 
Dr. Lee has an extensive career that spans over three decades working at Savannah 
River National Laboratory and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.  
Dr. Lee has served on a variety of technical, non-technical, and community 
affiliated boards, and she holds a Ph.D. in Nuclear Engineering/Health Physics and 
M.S. in Health Physics from the Georgia Institute of Technology, a M.S. in 
Physics from Clark Atlanta University, and a B.S. in Physics from Lincoln 
University. The Board looks forward to additional nominations to reach a full 
contingent of five Board Members in the future.” 
 
Nominations Sent to the Senate [https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-
room/presidential-actions/2023/07/12/nominations-sent-to-the-senate-114/] 
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